
Early Learning 
for People Who Care About Young Children SERIES 

 MAY 2017 WORKSHOP 

Auditorium of the Racine County Office 
Building in Ives Grove  
14200 Washington Avenue, Sturtevant 
 

 
Facilitator: Tina Ginner 
Learning Styles LLC 
 

Connecting with Families 
Tuesday, May 9, 2017 / 6:00 - 8:00 PM  
 

Child Care Providers / Preschool Teachers who need Cer tificate of Attendance or  Registry Credit must register  by paying in person 

or mailing the completed form with a $15 check to: Racine County UW-Extension, 209 North Main Street, Burlington, WI 53105. 

Payment is not refundable and must be received by the deadline.  

Parents/grandparents can par ticipate at no cost, but they must call to register  in advance. If you require special accommodations, 

please notify when registering. Workshop is for adults (no child care provided).  

IMPORTANT: Participants arriving more than 15 minutes late will not receive Registry Credits nor Certificate of Attendance.  

University of Wisconsin, U.S. Department of Agriculture and Wisconsin 
Counties cooperating. UW-Extension provides equal opportunities in 
employment and programming including Title IX and ADA. 

209 North Main Street, Burlington, WI 53105 

(262) 767-2929  
Wisconsin Relay 7-1-1   http://racine.uwex.edu 

Office hours: 
Monday -  Friday 
8 AM-noon / 12:30-4:30 PM  

Registration Deadline: May 2, 2017  
(when class capacity is reached, registration will close ) 

2  
Registry 
Credits 

Workshop: Connecting With Families  $15 Check     $15 Cash (in person only) 
 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 / 6:00 - 8:00 PM  Registration Deadline: May 2, 2017 
 

 
______________________________________   _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Participant’s name     Address         

 
______________________________________ __________________________________________ _______________________________________ 
Phone number    E-mail       Name of the agency you work at 
                   

Please check this box, if you need English-Spanish interpretation. 
 

Registration below 

The Connecting With Families workshop is geared 
toward Early Care and Education Providers. 
Family Involvement in the early care setting can 
positively impact children. The learning objectives 
for this workshop will help early care providers to 
effectively build relationships with families and to: 
 
 Understand why it is important to connect with 

the families we serve. 
 Practice techniques to build better relationships 

with families. 
 Discuss what families really need to know on a 

daily basis and the best times to tell them. 


